From: Nelson, Brad E. [mailto:nelsonbe@ornl.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2005 9:37 AM

To: Wayne T. Reiersen; James H. Chrzanowski; Lawrence E. Dudek; Phil Heitzenroeder; Arthur W. Brooks

Cc: Hutch Neilson; Michael C. Zarnstorff; Fogarty, Paul J.; Freudenberg, Kevin D.; Steve Raftopoulos; Brentley C. Stratton; Gregory Pitonak; Jeffrey Makiel

Subject: FDR for NCSX mod coil type C lead blocks

Folks

We would like to hold an FDR for the NCSX mod coil type C lead blocks this Friday, June 3, at 10:00.  The particulars are listed below.

Charge:

1. Does the lead block design 

1.1      provide a geometry into which the conductor can be readily “wound”?

1.2      fix the conductors in the lead region in a repeatable pattern for each coil of the same type?

1.3      support the conductor structurally?

1.4      isolate the conductors from each other electrically?

1.5      maintain cooling continuity in the lead region?

1.6      stay within the geometric envelope used for VV/mod coil assembly?

1.7      maintain acceptable field errors?

 2. Have the drawings and models been reviewed and are they ready for promotion to fabrication level?

Cog:  Dave Williamson

Chair:  Wayne Reiersen

RLM:  Nelson

Committee:

Jim Chrzanowski

Larry Dudek

Phil Heitzenroeder

Art Brooks

Invited

Hutch Neilson

Mike Zarnstorff

Paul Fogarty

Kevin Freudenberg

Steve Raftopoulos

Brent Stratton

Greg Pitonak

Jeff Makiel

Please let me know if you cannot attend.

Thanks

Brad Nelson

Oak Ridge National Laboratory

P.O. Box 2008

Oak Ridge, TN 37831-6169

nelsonbe@ornl.gov

voice:  865-574-1507

fax: 865-576-7926
